
On behalf of the Center for Student Professional Development (CSPD), I congratulate you on taking a significant step forward in your career. By choosing the Fox School of Business, you are positioning yourself to expand your horizons and unlock new career opportunities.
At CSPD, our mission is straightforward: to equip you with the tools and resources necessary to achieve your professional goals. We take a strategic, student-centered approach to career development, designing programs and services that respond to your needs. To support this mission, we have partnered with Meridian University Solutions—a leading national career management firm with decades of experience and in-depth knowledge of what it takes to advance your career.
Since 2012, CSPD has collaborated with Meridian to provide career coaching services to our EMBA and OMBA students and alumni. You will have the opportunity to work one-on-one with a coach who brings a wealth of industry experience and career coaching expertise. These professionals understand the business landscape and specialize in translating that experience into actionable strategies to accelerate your career growth.
What sets Fox apart is our personalized, results-oriented approach to professional development. I highly encourage you to fully engage with the Fox/Meridian services to help you clarify your professional goals, create a career action plan, and refine your ability to present yourself as a valuable asset to the business community.
Your tailored strategy will encompass key areas such as resume optimization, advanced interview preparation, and coaching to help you master networking, manage your personal brand, and effectively research industries and companies. This holistic approach, focusing on personal growth, industry knowledge, and impression management, makes a tangible difference in the career trajectories of Fox graduates.
As you embark on this exciting academic journey, I wish you every success and look forward to seeing you achieve your career aspirations.
Sincerely,

Pamela Lyman
Executive Director, Center for Student Professional Development 
Temple University Fox School of Business
